
A Chicago utility hardware manufacturer 
began a program of renovation of its five 
galvanizing lines. This work consisted of 
removal of each existing kettle and furnace 
and total reconstruction to reconfigure each 
galvanizing pit to accommodate the new 
kettle and furnace system.

Raffin Construction worked closely with the Joslyn engineering department 
to coordinate demolition of the concrete pits,  excavation for enlarged pits and 
forming/placing new pits to meet new kettle requirements.

Also, Raffin  Construction  was 
responsible for all architectural 
modifications to the existing  
structures to accommodate the 
associated material handling
equipment. With the team work of

Raffin Construction and the Joslyn  engineering 
department, five separate galvanizing lines 
were reworked over a period of 4 years. All 
this work was completed while keeping the 
overall galvanizing operation in production.
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